
 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

 
We are excited to announce that our new website is up and running.  Please visit 

www.payrollxpress.net and check us out! We have made current forms such as W4, W9 

and I9’s available to help with your hiring needs.  Also, our 2015 Employee 

Calendar is uploaded so you can print and use as necessary. 

 

Another exciting change for us is that we are now associated with Newfield 

National Bank.  We wanted to keep our services associated with a hometown local 

institution and Newfield National Bank was the obvious choice.  The Business 

Relationship Manager, Jason Scythes and the rest of the Bank Staff have made our 

transition easy and will be more than happy to assist any of our customers with 

any banking needs.  Jason is located at the Landis Avenue Branch of the bank and 

can be reached at (856)794-1717. 

 

If you have any questions, please give our office a call at (856) 690-5800 or 

email any of us at the following addresses: 

 

Henry M. Ricci, C.P.A., Owner – hmrcpa@payrollxpress.net 

Rita Unite, Payroll Administrator – ritaunite@payrollxpress.net 

Mel Denby, Payroll Processer/Staff Accountant – Melvin@payrollxpress.net 
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